
LVES PTO General Board Meeting  

Via Zoom 

Date: May 18, 2020 9:35 a.m. 

 

In Attendance: 

• Beth Dean – President     

• Megan Nichols – VP of Events 

• Camile Deppe – VP of Marketing 

• Christina Trahan – VP of Volunteers 

• Kristi Cobb– Membership Secretary  

• Christine Johnson – Recording Secretary 

• Amy Martin -Treasurer 

• Jocelyn Dirienzo 

• Kimberly Thiele 

• Allyson Smalls 

 

Meeting was called to order by President Dean at 9:35 am.  Agenda items for the 

meeting included, Treasurer’s Report, 2020-2021 PTO Executive Board Elections, 

and 2019-2020 Year in Review. 

 

Reptile Ruckus: 

Due to Covid-19 all school events were cancelled for the remainder of the school 

year.  

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer’s report presented by Amy Martin including review of cash flow, 

budget, and assets.  Reports for March, April, and May were presented.  The PTO 

account is at Regions Bank; account number is on file.  Bank accounts and 

statements were presented and reviewed by the board.  Motion made by Beth 



Dean to approve financial statement; seconded by Camile Deppe; all in favor.  

Accounts will remain on file with the Treasurer.  

 

2020-2021 PTO Executive Board Elections: 

The following nominees were voted on for the 2020-2021 Longview PTO 

Executive Board.   

• President- Beth Dean 

• VP of Marketing- Camile Deppe 

• Treasurer- Amy Martin  

• VP of Volunteers- Christine Johnson 

• VP of Events- Jocelyn Dirienzo 

• Membership Secretary- Kimberly Thiele 

• Recording Secretary- Allyson Smalls 

President Dean made a motion to approve the nominations.  Christine Johnson 

seconded; all in favor.  

 

2019-2020 Year in Review: 

President Beth Dean gave a review of the PTO’s accomplishments for the 2019-

2020 school year.   

• School supply kits were ordered and distributed  

• Hosted Back to School Bash 

• Payed School Fees for those that participated in Invest 

• Hosted Kindergarten Tissue and Tears event 

• PTO bought student agendas for all students grades 3-5 

• Run the LVES school store (staff and stock) 

• Provided Teacher Appreciation Lunches every other month 

• Provided volunteers to cut loot and redemption tickets 

• Hosted Family picnic 

• Hosted Trunk or Treat 

• Replaced playground toys 

• Purchased Back to School gifts for staff 



• Due to the abrupt ending of the school year as a result of Covid-19 all 

money that was not used for the school events preplanned and budgeted 

for will be earmarked for the next school year.   

 

Meeting was motioned to adjourned by President Dean at 10:00 am seconded by 

Christine Johnson; all in favor.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


